GAPS Monday March 9, 2015
Welcome

Announcements-

Gertrude Hawk -orders to be in March 18, 2015 after school. Waiting for invoice,
total not available yet.

Family fun night-March 13, 2015, pre-k-2nd, Kari Walker to chair, thank you Kari.

Upcoming events-

Snacks for testing 4/14-4/16 & 4/22-4/24-we need volunteers. Monday, April 13,
2015 @ GAPS meeting snacks will be prepared for 15t week of testing. Tuesday 4/21
will be preparing snacks for 2nd week of testing @ 1:30 pm. $250.00 budget. Nancy
Redmore and Erin Virnoche will be organizing this, thank you Erin and Nancy.
Preparations for grandparent’s day-have begun, will discuss further at next GAPS
meeting.

Treasurer Report-reviewed by Angela Stivers.
Administrative Report-
Funds received for iPads, GAPS will not be purchasing them.

Pre-k lottery will be 4/13/15.

Closing



